Russell, Lindsey

From: Donald Shirm <djsurf509@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, September 15, 2023 10:30 AM
To: Office State Actuary, WA

Subject: Permanent COLA

CAUTION:External email.

Dear Sir: As a retiree of the Pers and Trs system the COLA is a “lifeline”. Your recommendation will be greatly
appreciated! Thank you for your consideration in this matter. Sincerely, Donald Shirm

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



